
Stroud Public Schools 
“Home of The Tigers” 

 
212 W. 7th   Stroud, Oklahoma 74079, Phone 918-968-2541, Fax 918-968-2582 

                                                                                                   

           

 
December 16, 2020 

6 PM 

 

Dear School Patrons: 

 

The First Grade has students being quarantined today due to close contact with a student testing positive for 

COVID-19 in school. The list below details the quarantines related to the close contact described. 

 

• 1st Grade students-35 

• Staff members-2 

• Teachers-2 

 

All parties being quarantined have been notified at this time. 

  

We believe our list of individuals is complete. If there are others that are identified we will make those contacts 

as soon as possible.  

 

 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 


